SEPTEMBER

NEWSLETTER



Isn't September beautiful? The leaves are turning all different colors. The air turns just a little bit colder, but not usually too cold. That crisp, cold air in my lungs always gives me a little pep in my step. There are new people everywhere waiting for friendships yet to be formed in the future and old friends eagerly awaiting the chance to meet up again. It's all so exciting! God is awesome! He has made so many things for us to enjoy even in the midst of sin and hardship.

It makes me wonder just what heaven will be like. I know the leaves probably won't change color. That is a part of the dying process brought about by sin. Even then, though, God made something amazing out of something so ugly and sad. Of course, for those who enjoy the colors, perhaps there is something God will do anyway with the leaves, right? After all, He's

God. He can do anything.
Heaven will be beyond anything imaginable.
It will be new and we will never grow weary
or get bored there. We are not going to sit
around and say, "I'm bored. There is
nothing to do here." We have 1,000 years

just to explore new planets, go over the books, meet up with people, sit at Jesus' feet and learn from Him, etc. And that's just the beginning. After that, we can still do those things, but we will live on a newly created earth. (Won't it be fantastic to watch it be created?!)

I can't wait for new beginnings in heaven. As you begin this new school year, spend some time getting to know a Creator who loves you so much that He doesn't want to spend eternity without you.

—Sue

Calendar

- Rent Due (Can be paid any time between 1st and 10th without a late fee)
 Payments may be made with cash or check at the Cashier's Office or online with
 credit/debit card (2.85% convenience fee) or electronic check (free)
- 3 University-level Students: Full Session & 1st Half Semester: Late registration fee in effect for first-time registrations for spring semester classes; notification of potential cancellation of low-enrollment classes
- 3-4 Club & Organization Orientations
- Kinetic Worship (UT), 7:30 p.m. (and every Th. through Nov. 20)
- 14 AUGSA Graduate Student Brunch
- 15-19 All Campus Schools: Fall Week of Prayer (PMC), 11:30 a.m. and 7:30 p.m.
- 19 Ministry Fair (PMC), 8:30-9:30 p.m.
- 25 AUGSA: Kinetic Worship (UT), 7:30 p.m.
- 25-28 Alumni Homecoming Weekend
- 28-10/3 Wellness Week
- 30 Student Missions applications open





Thank you for your cooperation in the following matters:

Please Note: If you have a balance of \$50 or more after the 10th of the month, you will receive a late fee and there will be a hold placed on your account.

The school year has begun, but people are still out running, walking, playing sports and riding bikes/skateboards. Parents, please remind your children that riding bikes/skateboards near the apartments is VERY dangerous for them and for someone who may accidentally be hit. The long sidewalk between Garland and Beechwood is where bikes and skateboards should be ridden.



Also please remind them that our residents are students and need quiet time for study and sleep. There are playgrounds by Garland G and Garland F as well as basketball courts behind Garland F and Garland G that are very good places to play. Please remind them to play there instead of in and

around the buildings.

Lastly, excessive speed of cars along the roads beside/behind the apartments and in the parking lots is very dangerous as someone could run/ride out in front of a car at any time. Please be sure to drive slowly and cautiously so as to ensure the safety of everyone in and around the apartments.

Fire Safety Instructions (in summary). You could received a fine if rules are violated:

- I. Check your smoke detectors regularly. If you need a new battery, please come get one at the office.
- 2. **Everything** must be kept inside your apartment and/or your storage box. **Nothing** is to be in the hallways, stairways, walkways, or the storage room common area.
- 3. Watch your pots/pans/dishes when you are cooking and/or baking.
- 4. The following are not allowed:
 - a. Burning of candles
 - b. Portable or space heaters
 - c. Halogen lamps
 - d. Combustible liquids (anything that can catch fire, such as gasoline)

Please do not put wipes of any kind (even "flushables") down the toilet. Our plumbing will not handle it and you will end up with a clogged toilet. Thank you.



Are you moving?



Have you turned in a 30-day notice?

Rent will be charged for a minimum of 30 days after we are informed that you are moving.

If your lease has not expired, you will have to find someone to take over your lease or pay rent through the expiration of your lease.

The garbage disposals were only made to take care of your table scraps. Please DO NOT place anything else down them or they will break. Thank you.



We want to thank everyone who was there to help us kick off another school year at our annual Welcome/Welcome Back Party (AKA Corn Roast & Watermelon Feed). We wish you a wonderful year filled with blessings from God for you and your family. May you meet people who will be your friends for life; enjoy many activities around our special campus, and be brought closer to God each day through your classes, work, and interaction with others here.

Enjoy each day!







If you have a bike, but you have not registered it yet, please come to the Housing Office. The registration is simple, easy, and fast and FREE. Thank you!

If you have mail that is not addressed to you and/or members of your household, please bring that to the office regularly. We will take care of it. It is a Federal offense to hold onto the mail of someone else.

Please note: If it is addressed to "Resident" or "Occupant," that means you. If you do not want it, please throw it out.